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Welcome to the Web site for
Macroeconomics:
Understanding the Global
Economy, 3rd edition by
David Miles, Andrew Scott &
Francis Breedon. This Web
site gives you access to the
rich tools and resources
available for this text. You
can access these resources
in two ways: Using the drop-
down menu at the top left,
select a chapter.
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go to pains to understand
macroeconomics understanding
the global economy 3rd
edition is to help students
and indeed anyone understand
contemporary and past
economic events that shape
the world we live in and at
a sophisticated level but it
does so without focusing on
mathematical techniques and
models for their own sake
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